
Charity event to be held at
the Eric Liddell Centre
The Eric Liddell Centre, one of Edinburgh’s care charities and
community hubs, is hosting a Tots Togs summer event to raise
funds for the centre.

Taking place on Tuesday 25 July from 10am-3pm, good quality
donated children’s clothes will be on sale at reduced prices.

There will be sunhats from 50p, swimwear from £1, shorts and
t-shirts from £1 and sundresses from £2.

John MacMillan, CEO of the Eric Liddell Centre, said: “We are
delighted to be hosting this summer event for children. We
can’t say thanks enough to everyone who has already donated,
as it helps us to continue to provide services at the centre,
and it also gives the community the chance to buy good quality
clothes at a great price.

“I look forward to welcoming lots of parents and carers along
at the event as there are some fantastic bargains on offer and
also welcome new visitors to see what we have to offer here at
the centre.”

 

All profits from the event will go straight back to the centre
which supports an average of 2,000 weekly visitors to a wide
range of community based activities.

 

The  Eric  Liddell  centre  also  specialises  in  care  for  the
elderly and dementia services as well as a person-centred day
care service to 70 clients per week with dementia.
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